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June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Transition for Years R – Yr.10 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, we have planned our pupil transition program in preparation 
for next year.   
 
Unlike a traditional transition where every pupil moves to their new class, we have planned an individual 
approach based on pupils to reflect their individual needs. It is our experience that most pupils struggle to 
understand the transition and do not manage change well, therefore we believe they will benefit most from a 
bespoke transition.  There will be a mix of approaches including: 
 

• move to new class and work with new peers and staff 

• teachers visiting pupils in their current classroom to work with them  

• a mix of both options.  
 

This will depend on your child’s needs and has been decided in collaboration with all staff who work with your 
child.   
 
We will be using this transition period to review pupils to ensure they are in the right class placement and 
with the correct peers. Once we have had the opportunity to observe pupils in their predicted placements and 
are confident that they will flourish in that class, we will send home a class change letter, providing further 
information on the class placement. 
 
Warmest wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 
 


